
 
 

Legislative Council 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

11 May 2012 
 

INQUIRY INTO THE TASMANIAN FORESTS 
INTERGOVERNMENTAL AGREEMENT INDEPENDENT 
VERIFICATION GROUP ‘REPORT OF THE CHAIRMAN’ 

 

The Legislative Council Inquiry into the Tasmanian 

Forests Intergovernmental Agreement Independent 

Group ‘Report of the Chairman’ will commence next 

week with a public hearing in Hobart on Tuesday 15 

May 2012. 
 

Further information about the Inquiry including Terms 

of Reference and transcripts of hearings are available at:  

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAd

minA.htm 
 

ends 
 

MEDIA NOTE: Details of witnesses appearing at the hearings are attached. 
 

FURTHER INFORMATION: Jim Wilkinson MLC on 0419 349 

251 
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LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL INQUIRY  

INTO  

THE TASMANIAN FORESTS INTERGOVERNMENTAL 

AGREEMENT INDEPENDENT VERIFICATION GROUP 

‘REPORT OF THE CHAIRMAN’ 

 

 

Public Hearing on Tuesday 15 May 2012 

 

Committee Room No.1, Parliament House, Hobart 

 

 

10:00am Professor Jonathan West, Chairman of the 

Independent Verification Group 

 

 

 
 


